








November 2003

Chiefly Speaking

Greetings Fellow
Arrowmen,

. This is my first

Chiefly Speaking as the
new Lodge Chief, and I must say, I
have a lot to live up to this year. First
off, I would like to send a thank you
out to Ross Miltner for his great work
as last year’s Lodge Chief. I believe he
did an outstanding job and it was a
pleasure working with him, as I'm
sure it will be in the year up and
coming,

Now we come to the upcoming
year. This year, I hope, will be the
best that Sipp-O has seen yet. There
are many plans under way and a lot
of exciting things coming up. This
vear we will be reaching ot

the Districts and provide a hand in
Scouts to the source of what scouting
is for in the first place. We are also
going to focus more deeply on gaining
more activity within the Lodge,
catching the eye of our new members
is very important to us. These things,
not to mention talk of the teturn of a
spring Fellowship, spell out an
outstanding vear for Sipp-O Lodge.

I have been given a strong team
under me, and I am confident in their
ahilities to make this vear one of the
greatest. A new veat is upon us and
there is much to cdo. [ am faithful in
my Executive Committee, in my
districts, and most importantly, in we,
the Sipp-O. As I hope tliat this year
will be one not to be forgotten, and
that my term as Lodge Chief will be as
well served as those chiefs before me.

In Brotherhood,
Logan J. Mark
Lodge Chie:
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